
 

 
Change of bus advice for passengers who travel to and from 
Tamworth St between Jubilee St and Palmer St commencing 

Monday 22 April 2024 for approximately one week 
 

575 Orana Mall to CBD via Keswick & Tamworth St 
575 CBD to Orana Mall via Tamworth St & Keswick 

 
Dubbo Regional Council will be conducting Pavement Reconstruction in 
Tamworth Street between Sterling Ave and Taylor St commencing Monday 22 
April 2024 for approximately one week.  
 
As a result of the roadworks Dubbo Buslines will be required to divert all 575 
services in both directions. 
 
The 575 Orana Mall to CBD will divert from High St, Left Palmer St, Right Hutchins 
Ave, Right Jubilee St, Left Tamworth St where it will return to normal route.  
 
The 575 CBD to Orana Mall service will divert from Tamworth St via Right Jubilee 
St, Left Hutchins Ave, Left Palmer St, Right High St where it will return to normal 
route.  
 
Passengers boarding and alighting the bus in Tamworth St between Jubilee St & 
Palmer St will need to board the bus or alight the bus from the alternative stops 
listed below. 
 

• Tamworth St at St Laurences Primary School 
• Hutchins Ave at the corner of Sterling St 
• Hutchins Ave at the corner of Taylor St 

 
If you require any further information, please contact our office. 
 
Thank you, 
Dubbo Buslines 


